
 

 

 

 

NBA STATEMENT REGARDING WEST VIRGINIA BILL 
 

NEW YORK, March 9, 2018 – The following statement has been issued by Mike Bass, NBA 

Executive Vice President, Communications, regarding the sports betting bill in West Virginia: 

 

“We appreciate the Governor’s commitment to call a special session to add necessary and critical 

safeguards to the law.  We will work with all relevant parties on amendments that will protect 

consumers and the integrity of sports.” 
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